
From: Michael Divita <Michael.Divita@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 10:38 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: IAFC Conference 
 

Good morning -- I wanted to confirm that I did attend the Illinois Fire Chief Conference. I left 
Chicago for Peoria early Monday October 17th and departed Peoria Wednesday morning 
October 19th.  
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.  Thanks!  
 

Respectfully,  

 

Michael Divita  

District Chief  

Office of the Fire Commissioner  
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